FLYER

051-296

July 3, 2001
TO:  Chief, HRMS

SUBJ:  Former Spouse’s Application for Survivor Annuity Under the Civil Service Retirement

  System (CSRS)

This flyer announces the issuance of the Office of Personnel Management’s (OPM) Benefits Administration Letter (BAL) 01-109.  The BAL contains information about the form that a former spouse is to use when applying for a CSRS survivor annuity.

In the past, former spouses applied for a CSRS survivor annuity by completing OPM Form 1536.  That form is now obsolete and should be discarded.  Former spouses are to apply for a survivor annuity by completing the regular death benefit application (SF 2800).  You can download/view BAL 01-109 at www.opm.gov/asd/pdf/2001/01-109.pdf.

If you have any questions regarding this flyer, you can call Rod Meader at (202) 273-9837 or Bruce Ducharme at (202) 273-9832.  If you wish, you may contact Rod or Bruce through the Outlook system.

If your facility is a Shared Service Center (SSC) retirement prototype site, you should contact the SSC.
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